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LV Planning 2021-2022 - Secondary

During the Study Session on April 5, 2021, we reviewed with the Board Livonia 
Virtual plans for the 2021-22 school year.  We would like to continue this discussion 
during the Committee of the Whole meeting on April 19, 2021.

Attached is a summary of the current number of secondary students who have opted 
for In-Person or Livonia Virtual instruction for 2021-22.
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